
NEW REAL PROPERTY PAYMENT REQUIREMENTS 
Year 2015 Issue #14 

The Municipal Revenue Collection Center (“CRIM” for its Spanish acronym) has issued Administrative                     

Determination 2015-07 (herein “AD-15-07”) with the purpose of providing information regarding the new             
requirements to complete the Real Property Tax payment electronically for the fiscal year 2015-2016. 
 
AD-15-07 states that taxpayers who possess real property subject to Real Property Taxes, except for residential 
properties, will be required to complete the payment electronically through their web page, www.crimpr.net.  The 
acceptable methods of payment on this website are Electronic debit, Master Card, Visa and American Express. 
 
The communication also states that taxpayers can complete the payment through ACH Credit or Wire transfer.  If 
the taxpayer elects to complete the payment through the aforementioned method it will have to provide               
additional information such as the payment confirmation, the Property’s registry number and the payment period 
to the following email address crimwirereal@crimpr.net. 
 
If you have any questions or comment related to the contact of this Tax Alert, please feel free to contact your Tax 
Advisor at RSM.  
 
 
 
 

   ∙  Telephone: 787-751-6164 ∙  Fax: 787-751-6865  ∙  Email: tax@rsm.pr ∙  Webpage: www.rsm.pr 


